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Thomas Street between Moulden Street 
and Reedsdale Road in Parkes to close 
permanently from 5 February  

Newell Highway upgrade, Parkes Bypass 
January 2025 

  

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and 
pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Construction of the Parkes Bypass is 
nearing completion and some key 
traffic changes and permanent road 
closures are being planned to allow for 
the completion of the main alignment. 

What are the permanent traffic 
changes that will be implemented? 
Transport’s lead contractor Georgiou will 
coordinate the permanent closure of Thomas 
Street between Reedsdale Road and Moulden 
Street from Wednesday 5 February.  

A section of Moulden Street between 
Condobolin Road and Back Trundle Road will 
also be permanently closed from 5 February,  

Ross Road will also reopen on 5 February which 
will provide access to Back Trundle Road while 
Victoria Street Bridge continues to be 
constructed.  

We have included a map to show the location of 
the changes.  

Other traffic changes 
A section of Condobolin Road between Ross Road 
and Hartigan Avenue continues to be reduced to 
one lane under stop slow conditions while 
Condobolin Road is upgraded.  Work is expected 
to take five weeks to complete. 

 

 

Over Sized Over Mass movements 
The Over Sized Over Mass (OSOM) route for 
vehicles wider than 3.5 metres will be via 
Condobolin Road or Hartigan Avenue. Additional 
OSOM vehicle access will be via Victoria Street 
and McGlynn Street. Please refer to the map 
over the page showing the OSOM routes. 

When will we be working? 
Work to implement these changes will be carried 
out within our standard work hours between 7am 
and 6pm from Monday to Friday and 8am to 
6pm on Saturdays. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 
● workers, traffic controllers and noise from 

machinery and equipment 
● lane closures, intermittent stopping and 

reduced speed limits which may cause minor 
delays.  

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment.  
This includes: 
● using watercarts to suppress dust 
● arranging the work in stages  
● turning off machinery and vehicles  

when not in use 
● variable messaging signs to direct traffic. 
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We thank you for your patience during this time. 

Location of works

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 1800 741 636  
(option 3)  
 

 

 

parkes.community@georgiou.com.au 

 

nswroads.work/parkesbypass 

 

51 – 55 Currajong Street  
Parkes, NSW 2870 
 

 
For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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